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As a farmer who runs a 300 acre 4th generation family farm in Hood River , I strongly 

oppose this bill. It is another unnecessary regulation that will cost my farm. Farmers 

are already drowning in regulations that Oregon has implemented.  Fertilizer is very 

expensive, it would be throwing money away to use more than is needed. Please 

vote no on this bill.  


